
Jun 21, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
I am a constituent in 97501...I am writing to plead with you that we need the popular vote in this 
state...in the United States. We can't depend on the electoral college, as we know. They voted a maniac 
into office anyway. But I still have concerns of Republican voter manipulations and fraud and do not 
truly believe Hillary lost at all. 
The popular vote and a paper trail would ensure us we get the President the people voted for. We The 
People Are becoming more and more adament and aware. Your elections are also on the line. 
Remember, you work for us! Sign and pass this bill for Oregon. 
Judith Hayes 
Medford, Oregon 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Judith Hayes 
215 N Ivy St Apt 4 
Medford, OR 97501-2610 
(541) 690-2647 
 
 

 


